NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF A REGULAR MEETING
LA FERIA INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
115 E. Commercial Avenue, La Feria, TX 78559
INTENDED FOR THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2016 AT 6:30 P.M.

The Regular Meeting of the La Feria Industrial
Development Corporation scheduled for Thursday,
November 3, 2016 has been cancelled.

I certify that this notice was posted on Wednesday, November 2, 2016 at 5:00 PM., pursuant to the Texas Open Meetings Act and on the City of
La Feria website accessed at www.cityoflaferia.com.

4.

Paula M. Rodriguez, InterinaCity Secretary



